
Graduate Sunday will be held on Sunday, May 19.  If you are a graduating high school or college         

senior, please let the office know.  Lorna Frizzelle will be putting together the picture presentation for 

the worship service.  Please send several pictures, including your graduation picture, to her at             

bellfrizzelle@gmail.com as soon as possible.  Each graduate will also be given space in the fellowship 

hall to set up pictures.  There will be a celebration of graduates after the worship service.  Plan to stay 

and congratulate our graduates on their achievements and encourage their future plans. 

If you are 55 or older, but still “young 

at heart,” you are just who we are 

looking for to join a lively group of 

folks who meet every month for lunch!  

Join the Young at Hearts for their 

monthly get together this month on 

Tuesday, May 7 at Thomas House in Dayton.  This is a fun 

bunch who like to eat, socialize and have fun!  We meet 

on the first Tuesday of each month.  There’s no commit-

ment.  Come when you can.  Have questions?  Contact 

Leslie Wagoner at lmwagoner@gmail.com. 

We are still in need of volunteers to cut the 

grass at the church for the months of August 

and September.  We have a zer0-turn    

mower in the building and gas will be            

reimbursed, with receipts.  If you are willing to help     

with this ministry, please contact Cindy Kite or Mark          

Dunsmore. 

The fellowship hall is reserved on Saturday, May 4 from   

2-4 pm.  If you have to be at the church during those 

hours, be considerate of those using the church. 

Join us at Camp Overlook on May 11 for 

their Paul Bunyan Clean-Up Day. Come   

anytime from 9am-3pm and stay as long as 

you can. We will be cleaning up the             

outside of camp, to prepare for the up 

coming Summer Camps at Overlook! Lunch will be       

provided by Camp. Let Lori Mooney or Pastor Blaine 

know if you can make it, so we can RSVP a lunch for you!  

We will be collecting hygiene kits to send 

with Rosemary Wagoner to conference in 

June.  There are lists of items and how to put 

kits together on the table in the foyer.   There 

is also a collection basket on the table.  We 

usually take around 20-30 kits each year.  We 

are shooting for 50 this year.  We can only do that with 

your support.  If you don’t have time to go out to shop 

for the needed items, you can make a monetary donation 

of $12 per kit and they will be put together for you.  You 

can make checks out to BUMC with a note in the memo 

line “Kits for Conference.”  The last day to donate kits or 

items is Sunday, May 19.  Questions?  See Rosemary  

Wagoner. 

PRAYER LIST ... 

Members: Phil & Ruth Ann Mikesell, Libby Riddle, Laura 

Hittie & family, Eddie Lynn, Carolyn Swartz, Tom Gorden, 

Laura Lucas 

Extended Family:  Carl -  brother of Gary Ruleman, Layla - 

niece of Charlotte Saufley, Maria - friend of Lorna 

Frizzelle, Neese Spitzer - uncle of Barbara Long 

Happy Birthday to …  

25th - Carrie Dunsmore & Nash Colvin 

28th - Amelia Simmons 

39th - Gail Reese 

30th - Nadine Moore & Sarah Williams 

May 2 - Katherine & Harrison Dornon 

6th - Stanley Houff & Camden Huffer 

9th - Pat Lynn 

April 25, 2024 

 


